RAMPARTS

TELEPHONE (415) DA 5-5639

January 12, 1966

Sylvia Meagner 302 West 12th Street New York, New York 10014

Dear Sylvia Meagher

We have heard about your investigation and coverage of the Warren Commission Report and are in contact with others engaged in similar work.

It is our hope that Rampurts magazine in future issues will become a forum for the investigative work now being done. We plan to devote part of each insult to the subject, beginning with our April number -- indefinitely, until the Warren Commission is respected.

If you are interested in submitting reports to us, it would be most welcome. We pay on publication. Since we are interested in thorough, long-term pestarch, we would be pleased to see snything you have, even if it is in a raw state or taberwise lift for publication. We would also like at some future date to send someone to discuss in defail your investigation, if this is convenient for you, and eventually, parhaps, to collect all the spailintaining sleuths in one place for a conference.

in case you are not familiar with our magazine. I am enclosing a copy of a recent issue.

Please feel free to write us at any time. We are looking forward to hearing from youl

Yours truly,

David Welgh News Editor

DW/lt